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Nicole Spencer

From: Lela Morris [lelajim@gmail.com]
Sent: February 17, 2010 7:41 PM
To: Nicole Spencer
Subject: Power line at Fort Reliance

  
Dear Mr. Spencer 
  
Being an avid fisherman from the United States, I have found beauty and excellent fishing at the Fort Reliance 
Lodge.  I have been bringing fisherman to Fort Reliance for 38 years.  The fishing has been excellent and I have 
repeat sportsmans who have been coming for years.  They love the beauty and he fishing.  There is just no place 
like it. 
  
I realize that progress is important and we know it is inevitable to have change.  However, I strongly feel the 
purposed powerline could be moved over to the north at least a 1/2 mile and leave the history and beauty of 
Fort Reliance as it is now.  Please reconsider your plans and look at this alternative. 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
Jim G.Morris 
60 N Millhollow 
Rexburg, ID  83440 
  
1-208-351-7722 Cell number 


